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“Leadership is a two-way
street, loyalty up and loyalty
down. Respect for
one’s superiors; care for
one’s crew.”
Rear Admiral Grace Hopper

Contact NBIMC: 
COMM: 301-295-6590 
FAX:  301-295-5906 
DSN: 295-6590 EMAIL: 
dha.bethesda.ncr-  medi-  
cal.mbx.nbimc@mail.mil 

Contact CDD:
COMM: 1-877-233-1337 
EMAIL: 
military@cddmedical.com

WARM WELCOME TO NBIMC

The NBIMC team would like give a warm welcome to our new colleagues; 

**Ms. Devon Mayo - Secretary
**Ms. Denise Chambers - Program Analyst

We are looking forward to their added knowledge and skills with equipping NBIMC to 
further our mission in service.

**Note for MRRS users**
Please double check barcode numbers to ensure that they are entered in MRRS to 
exactly what is on the tube.  There have been more typos lately leaving these 
specimens to get discarded because CDD never receives the right order.

*NBIMC does not control suppllies logistics; the Center of Disease Detection is the main
communication line to submit supply requests. For all users requesting supply from CDD,
please contact:
Dept. E-Mail: military@cddmedical.com
Dept. Phone #: (877) 233-1337

*NBIMC personnel still in full telework capacity, if you have an emergency issue, please
contact NBIMC work cellphones.
Or send an email to our group: dha.bethesda.ncr-medical.mbx.nbimc@mail.mil,
and someone in our team will contact you within 24 hours.

The Navy and Marine Corps Public Health Center (NMCPHC) is committed to providing 
Sailors, Marines, beneficiaries, and DoD civilians with the tools they need to learn how to 
make healthier choices to achieve or maintain a healthy weight. https://
*www.med.navy.mil/sites/nmcphc/health-promotion/Pages/hp-toolbox-january.aspx
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